

St Anthony's Newsletter

Headteacher: Mrs J Hawthorne

Friday 28th June 2019

Tel 020 8693 6852

email school@stanthonys.southwark.sch.uk website www.stanthonysprimary.co.uk

Cricket: we won the cup!



St Anthony's Y3/4 cricket team: Cian, Noah, Harry, Ciara, Cahal, Fionn, Tobias, Anna, Nana (with Mrs Slade)

Our Year 3/4 cricket team smashed the opposition this week and came home 2018/2019 CHAMPIONS. They were up against Dulwich Wood School and Harris Academy. The matches were organised by the London PE and School Sports Network. We now hold the 2018/2019 Cricket Champion trophies for Years 3, 4 and 5!

St Anthony's School Summer Fair TOMORROW 29th June 12.30 - 3pm New stalls. lots of fun. be there

Safeguarding: NSPCC

Vicky from the NSPCC returned to St Anthony's to thank us for the £538 raised in our skipathon. Children restated the NSPCC motto:

We all have the right to speak out and stay safe.



Year 6 School Journey (JCA)



Our Year 6 pupils returned today from their school journey to Hayling Island in Hampshire. For five days they have been engaging in dozens of outdoor activities at the Mill Rythe Activity Village. They have been keeping us posted every day and have had a wonderful time and super weather all week. Our thanks go to the staff who gave up their time to be with year 6 on their final trip.

Sports Days

Our sports days this year will be:

Nursery: Tuesday 9th July in the school grounds **Years 3-6**: Wednesday 10th July, Dulwich College

Years R-2: Thursday 11th July, Alleyn's School

Be aware that should poor weather be forecast the school may cancel the event.

Summer Camp

Following the successful half-term camp, PSC Education will be running a Holiday Camp at St Anthony's from 22nd July to 9th August, Monday to Friday, 9am to 3pm. It is open to pupils currently in Years 1 to 6. Cost £20/day (packed lunch required). Please book your place through www.parentpay.com. Booking closes on Monday 15th July

Key Dates

- Tues 9th July: Nursery Sports Day (school)
- Wed 10th July: Years 3-6 Sports Day

Thurs 11th July: Years R-2 Sports Day

Weather permitting

- Tues 16th July: 7pm Leavers' Evening
- Thurs 18th July: End of Year Mass (time TBC)
- Fri 19th July 2pm: End of Term





- The Wednesday Word this week is CHURCH
- This Sunday is the feast of Ss Peter and Paul the Gospel is from Matthew 16: 13-19 ("You are Peter and on this rock I will build my Church.")
- St Patrick's class will join the parishioners for Mass at St Thomas More church at 09:30 next Tuesday (parents welcome)
- Fr Joe had lunch with the children today
- French Mass: 2pm Sunday 30th June at 2pm at The Catholic Church of the Resurrection, Sydenham

Dear God,
Thank you for St Peter and
Paul because is it wasen't for
you we wouldn't have listened
to you. Thank you for
everything you have done
for us.
Amen
Laudine

Thanks to **Laudine** in St Peter's Year 3 Class for this lovely prayer.



St Thomas More parish

news

Sunday Mass times: Saturday 6.30 pm (vigil Mass) Sunday 8.30am, 10.00am, 12.00 noon, 5.30pm

Toddler Group: The St Thomas More Parish Baby and Toddler Playgroup (age O-4 years) is reopened this week. It starts at the slightly earlier time of 9.30am to 11am in the John Paul Centre behind the church. Lots of toys for little ones, a healthy snack and a cup of tea/coffee for the grown ups!

Contact Julia julialloyd16@hotmail.com

Children's Liturgy—can you help? Thanks to all who have been in touch. Please note there are two liturgy groups: one for under 5s and under and the other for 5s to 8s. If you are interested in helping run the children's liturgy at the 10:00 Sunday Mass, the team would love to hear from you.

Contact Angela <u>Angela-harding@hotmail.co.uk</u> or the parish office

Parish email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Telephone: O2O 8693 5070



Dulwich Picture Gallery

Year 3 visited the Dulwich Picture Gallery this week to support their topic on plants and growing.



Emma, Oisín, Kaiyan, Sebastian and Sarah modelled the full range of school uniform for a parents' meeting this week. They look very smart don't they?

Daily Mile

We will be starting the Daily Mile initiative next Friday. Children will jog laps of the playground until they have covered 1 mile. This will happen 2-3 times per week. Please ensure that your child has appropriate footwear to participate in this. We understand that some children may have mobility difficulties: we will, of course, take this into account.

Attendance: 100%

Well done to Our Lady's, St Agnes, St Anne, St Paul and St Thomas classes all who have **100% attendance** this week.

Netball News

Our netball team played against Camelot School this week. Because our Year 6 players were away it was a year 5 team. They played very well against an older and more experienced side. Well done!



SUMMER CAMP 2019

Apply online: www.svpboscocamp.org.uk

Please note that the school circulates information on clubs and events from external providers from time to time. These are for information purposes and no recommendation is given or implied.

ĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸĸ

Puzzle Corner

W

Add three straight lines to this letter W to get 9 triangles that do not overlap in any way.

Solution to last week's puzzle: 99 + 9/9